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OCC Announces That It Will Consider Rule Changes On 
Fiduciary Capacity and Non-Fiduciary Custody Activities

04.29.19

The OCC recently issued an advance notice of proposed rulemaking (ANPR) regarding the scope of activities that are 
fiduciary in nature, as well as the requirements of non-fiduciary custody activities of national banks, federal thrifts and 
federal branches of foreign banks. In particular, the OCC is considering amending the definition of "fiduciary capacity" to 
include trust-related...… Continue Reading
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